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27 February 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Parents Evening  
 
I am writing to remind you about Parents Evening which 
will be taking place in early March. 
 
Parents are warmly invited to speak with their child’s teacher on either: - 
 

Wednesday 8 March 2023 4.00 pm – 7.00pm 

Thursday 9 March 2023 4.00 pm – 7.00pm 

Don’t forget to sign up for a time slot with your Class Teacher 
 

If you are unable to attend, please contact your child’s class teacher via Seesaw to 
organise a phone call to discuss your child’s progress.  
 
I know that it is not always easy to make childcare arrangements for your children, so if 
they come with you, we ask that they sit quietly or share a book with you.   
 
Thank you so much for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J Cooper 
Headteacher 


